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Vote by mail is one of the most critical, useful tools we have for ensuring that anyone 

and everyone can vote, so long as they are a citizen, and can do so with due time to 

research their ballots and not have to take time off from work. Repealing vote by mail 

would serve no purpose other than make it more difficult for people to vote as well as 

deprive some of the right altogether. 


